
 

Circular Message  

AGENCIA MARITIMA NABSA S.A. will be at 

GENEVA DRY 2025 

 

Buenos Aires, April 23rd 2025 

 

We're thrilled to share that AGENCIA MARITIMA NABSA S.A. will be 
participating in the upcoming "Geneva dry 2025" event taking place on 

April 28th and 29th 2025. This prestigious event offers invaluable 
networking opportunities, and we are looking forward to take this  
opportunity to connect with industry leaders, share insights, and explore 

potential collaborations  

 

If you our your team are attending as well and wish to schedule a 
meeting, please feel free to reach out to us via phone, WhatsApp, or 
email, and we'll gladly arrange a convenient time. 

  

Carlos E. I. Hoyle 
Manager - San Lorenzo & Rosario Branches 
Mobile phone: (+54 9341) 330-7714 

personal email: CHoyle@NABSA.com.ar 
Group email: sanlorenzo@nabsa.com.ar 

  

Andrés Elneser 
Operations Dept. - Tramp division 

Mobile phone: (+54 911) 5821-4516 
personal email: Aelneser@NABSA.com.ar 
Group email: trampoper@nabsa.com.ar 

  

We look forward to the opportunity to meet with you and discuss how 
we can continue to support your business objectives. Thank you for your 
ongoing partnership, and we hope to see you at the Geneva Dry! 

  

With best regards, 

 

 AGENCIA MARITIMA NABSA S.A. - BUENOS AIRES 
GROUP e-mail: trampoper@nabsa.com.ar 
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